
                                                                                                                    
                                                                                       

                           

Consulate General of India
Saint Petersburg 

To commemorate 75 years of India’s Independence, India is
celebrating  Azadi  Ka  Amrit  Mahotsav.  One  of  the  vision  of
Government  of  India is   to unify the nation and remember the
freedom struggle  of  the  country  by  instilling  patriotism  in  the
hearts of the citizens. 

2. To make it true all Indian Citizens and OCI card holders are
invited to participate in ‘Har Ghar Tiranga’ event in which they
may hoist National Flag in their houses and apartments and send
their picture to the Consulate General of India, Saint Petersburg on
email:- accts.spburg@mea.gov.in.
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